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THE MEMBERS OF LICENSING SUB 

COMMITTEE 1 

 

 Please ask for: Rachel Rooney 
 Direct Line: 01228 817039 
 E-mail: Rachelr@carlisle.gov.uk 
 Your ref:  
 Our ref:  
  5 March 2012 
   

 

 

Dear Member 

 

LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 1 - POSTPONED 

 

Further to the agenda and report I recently circulated I now write to inform you that the meeting of 

the Licensing Sub-Committee No 1 for Thursday 8 March 2012 has been POSTPONED and has 

been rescheduled for Tuesday 13 March 2012 at 2.30pm and a revised agenda has been 

attached.   

 

This meeting has been postponed at the request of Mr Bell’s legal representatives. 

 

I apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Director of Governance 

 


